
Subject: Modification to HE430 Hunter Evo Single Glaze Adaptor  

Date: 20/04/2016  

From: Product Development  

 

Hello all, 
 
There has been a design change to HE430 to improve the fit of this section with our 

pocket.   

 

Section details will be updated in the Technical Manuals, on Wall Charts and on the 

Alspec website at our next review. 

 

 

                        
 
 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact your local Alspec Area 

Manager or Sales Office. 
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